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Politics Nov 05 2022 The fifth edition of this seminal textbook by best-selling
author Andrew Heywood continues to lead the way in providing a comprehensive and
authoritative introduction to politics. Renowned for its engaging and accessible
style, this book helps students to understand the discipline's foundational concepts
and theories and use these to make sense of its key subfields, from elections and
voting to security and global governance. Systematically revised and updated
throughout, it also uses a range of tried-and-tested pedagogical features to draw
links between different standpoints and help make contemporary institutions, events
and developments come to life. Drawing on a wide range of international examples,
this text is the ideal choice for lecturers around the world. Carefully designed and
written to map onto the way the subject is introduced at degree level, it remains
the go-to text for undergraduate introductory and comparative politics courses.
Furthermore, it can also be used as pre-course reading or as a point of reference
throughout politics degrees, majors or minors. New to this Edition: - Restructured
and revised to reflect the decline of democracy and the rise of populism and
authoritarianism in different parts of the world - New Politics in Action features
reflect the latest political developments – including 'Trump's triumph: politics as
polarization'; 'South Africa: a one-party state?'; and 'North Korea: a rogue nuclear
power?' - Discusses the transformation of the media landscape, assessing the advent
and impact of social media and 'fake news' - New and improved text design reflecting
the book's contemporary and engaging coverage - Accompanied by a brand new website,
featuring a flashcard glossary, additional cases, interactive simulations and
weblinks for students, PowerPoint slides for lecturers, a testbank and a guide to
using the book.
Political Theory Oct 04 2022 The new third edition of the highly successful text
has been revised and updated throughout to take account of new issues such as
identity and difference, globalization and multiculturalism. The book provides a
clear and accessible introduction to political theory and key concepts in political
analysis. Each chapter discusses a cluster of interrelated terms, examines how they
have been used by different thinkers and in the various political traditions, and
explores related debates and controversies.
Global Politics Sep 03 2022 In this extensively revised new edition of Global
Politics, internationally renowned author Andrew Heywood provides a systematic and

integrated analysis of the theory and practice of contemporary international
relations. This edition is fully updated to cover key developments, from the Arab
Spring to the global financial crisis, and provides enhanced coverage of current
issues like international migration. An entirely new chapter on the importance and
impact of theory at the end of the book revisits key perspectives, and addresses
deeper questions about the nature and purpose of theory in global politics. Drawing
on an exceptionally wide range of theoretical perspectives throughout, each chapter
is packed with innovative features to aid study and reinforce learning. To
complement this textbook, there is a companion website with resources for both
lecturers and students, offering exam questions, PowerPoint slides, online-only casestudies, self-test questions, and more. This new edition offers: - Updated key
developments, from the Arab Spring to the global financial crisis, and provides
enhanced coverage of issues like international migration - An entirely new chapter
on theory at the end of the book revisits key perspectives, and addresses deeper
questions about the nature and purpose of theory in international relations - Full
page case studies of Global Politics in Action, illuminating major events in world
affairs - Global Actor case studies considering the nature and significance of key
players on the world stage, from Google to the G-20 - Focus and debating features
looking closely at issues and approaches.
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